

TDC Minutes

May 5th, 2026

6:30 - 8:00 pm

David R. Schechter, SB

Meeting called by: Chip Grennan

Type of meeting: TDC Board Meeting

President: Chip Grennan

Notes: Yesenia Bossano

Board

Attendees:

President - Chip Grennan

Treasurer - Lisa Tiemann

Communications Director - Morgan Herte

Recording Secretary - Yesenia Bossano

Social Media Director- Mike Regas

Webmaster - Matt Romero

Vice President - Rob Mentillo

Field Director - Erik Natwick

Special Events Director- Lauren Fay

Volunteer/Merch Director- Cyrille Laitier

JV/14U Liasion - Stephanie Mumme

Minutes

Agenda item: Opening Meeting

Presenter: Chip Grennan

Discussion:

OPENING Meeting called to order at [6:38] PM. Motion seconded by [All board in favor] .

REVIEW/APPROVAL of PREVIOUS MEETING MINUTES: Motion to approve last month's meeting minutes (March 2026). Motion approved by [All board in favor]

COMMENTS:

- Big shout out to Catherine and Rob for organizing the golf tournament.
- Mike and Morgan to post about the registrations
- June 27th is proposed date for Flag distribution
- No parking, no badges, no charge for the upcoming Spring game
- We will attempt to clean up our email recipient lists for accurate communication

Agenda item: Coach's Report

Presenter: Coach Burke

Discussion:

- Summer practice will start about June 1st. 9-11 for Varsity on Monday and Thursday, and Tuesday evening at 6pm.
- July 23rd will be last workout which will be the day for the Beach Bash.
- We will have 5 home games and 4 away games-currently.
- Most seniors will have their same numbers.
- For the upcoming Spring game players will use the old uniforms.
- Spring game will start at 6:00 PM. This will be an intrasquad game.
- Small concessions will be available.
- Band will not be at the spring game, cheer will be; Chip to ask band to see if they want to be.

Agenda Item: Treasure's Report **Presenter:** Lisa Tiemann

Month beginning balance: \$44, 020.34
Month ending balance: \$50, 062.56

- Discussion:**
- Goal for Golf Tournament was \$25, 000, \$28, 479.85 was made.
 - Big wins 50/50--brought in \$1058. Air cannon--- \$740 dollars. Wild turkey---\$530.
 - Registration: We need more players to get registered on website and make payment.
 - We need correct shirt size and spelling of name for each player in order to order spirit pack.
 - We are currently at 60 registrations, with 10 seniors.
 - Price for registration will be going up after the spring game (May 16th)
 - Fee to go up to \$350
 - Lisa has a list of who has paid and who has not.
 - \$500 Sponsorship covers player fee
 - Uniforms have not been paid yet.
 - We still need to purchase flags for flag distribution. Currently have 3300 flags
 - Lisa has list of local businesses that have already sponsored this year so we are not hitting the same places twice.
 - We are still working on the flyer for the year sponsors.

Agenda Item: Vice President **Presenter:** Rob Mentillo

- Discussion:**
- We need to do envelopes this year for the flag with QR code as well. We can wait until after the Spring game, but we should develop a save the date.
 - Font needs to be a little bigger on the cards we deliver.
 - We need about 10k flags
 - Longdoggers will do hot dogs for the Spring game; approval received from Principal Lundy.
 - Aug 1st Kickoff Classic at longdoggers. Cornhole tournament. They will organize everything, more information to come
 - Posters for sponsors to put up in their business with schedule to maybe highlight the special event games like senior night.

Agenda item: Field Director **Presenter:** Erik Natwick; Brett Disario At-Large

- Discussion:**
- We have enough white paint for the Spring game
 - Volunteers for the set up and the breakdown will be needed around 630 on May 14th with about 6 volunteers.
 - Helmets are scratched up and paint is chipping off, please look into this
 - Paint days will be on Sundays for practice. Wednesday night will probably be the night for painting the field.

Agenda item: Special Events Director **Presenter:** Lauren Fay

- Discussion:**
- Food for spring game will be taken care of by Salty Bagel. Will have a price for this tomorrow.
 - Sign-up genius for drinks to be created.
 - More to come for Summer BBQ. Will reach out to Cadillac, Longdoggers.
 - Will work on renting out the Pavillion at the beach
 - October date for JV party is October 3rd.

Agenda item: Volunteer/Merch Director **Presenter:** Cyrille Laitier

- Discussion:**
- 99 tshirts from past season.
 - 50 are tank tops for ladies size small.
 - No medium large or xlarge available.
 - Sell them for as close to cost as possible.
 - We have a bundle cap and shirt with first two orders received yesterday.

Agenda Item: JV/14U Liasion **Presenter:** Steph Mumme

- Discussion:**
- Spring practice: 15 kids have showed up. She has reached out to the principal and the athletic director. Will put up flyers about the registration up as well.
 - Talked to athletic director. Parents want more information about the actual practices and not just about sponsorships or fundraising.

Agenda Item: Webmaster **Presenter:** Matt Romero

- Discussion:**
- Committee for updated sponsorships. Lisa sent Mike and Matt a file of updated logo.
 - Board members want pucute updated send the version to Matt so that he can update it on the website
 - Will delete data from 2025-2026 year.

Agenda Item: Social Media Director **Presenter:** Mike Regas

- Discussion:**
- Team photo needs to be scheduled for the 1st or 2nd of August.
 - Seniors should be scheduled for 4 days.
 - About 6 players a day.
 - To be done in June or July 6/23-7/5 he will be unavailable.
 - Will be posting current seniors up until the end of the school year.
 - He will be doing action shots for the seniors. Seniors get a senior poster.

Agenda Item: Communication Director **Presenter:** Morgan Herte

- Discussion:**
- Pregame meal: Do we need a parent volunteer for this?
 - We need about 3-4 volunteers

Agenda item: President Closing Meeting **Presenter:** Chip Grennan

Discussion: Pancakes with moms for a moms mingle. Krista to figure out a date for this.
July 25th family beach bash for parents.

CLOSING Meeting adjourned by President [[Chip Grennan](#)] at [7:55] PM. Motion Second [[All in Favor](#)]. **NEXT MEETING** tentatively set for [June 2nd](#) , at 6:30 p.m. location [David R. Schechter](#)

Meeting Attendees:

Yesenia Bossano
Stephanie Mumme
Lisa Tiemann
Krista Saxe
Mike Regas
Chip Grennan
Matt Romero
Rachel Romereo
Stephanie Corriveau
Kelly Grennan
Lauren Fay
Courtney Disario
Cyrille and Marion Laitier
Catherine Mentillo
Rob Mentillo
Coach Burke
Morgan Herte

